
1360 KHZ 5000 WATTS 

A Good Neighbor to Northeastern Wisconsin Since 1925 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 4, Box 321 
Walnutport, Pa. 18088 

GREETINGS FROM GREEN BAY, WISCONSIN, U.S.A. 

We are pleased to acknowledge your reported reception of WGEE 

in Walnutport, Pa® on February 12, 1978 

WGEE operates with 5000 watts fulltime, directional during 
night hours. Our four tower antenna system, constructed in 
1936, is located six miles south of Green Bay in the city of 
De Pere, WI. The station began operation as WTAQ in 1922 in 
Eau Claire, WI. It was purchased by Saint Norbert College 
and moved to Green Bay (some 180 miles) in 1935. The Saint 
Norbert station in Green Bay, WHBY, which started operation 
in 1925, was then moved 30 miles south to Appleton, WI. The 
reason for the purchase of WTAQ and the move of WHBY was to 
allow the Green Bay Saint Norbert's station to operate with 
more power. An affiliation with CBS Radio in 1936 makes the 
station Wisconsin's oldest CBS station. In 1947 the call 
letters were changed to WBAY and, in 1975, when Saint Norbert 
College sold the station to Midwest Communications, the call 
letters were changed again, this time to WGEE. (The WBAY 
calls were retained by the station's former sister television 
station.) 

WGEE and its predecessors have received many DX reports from 
around the world, including such distant points as Sweden, 
Norway, Finland, and down -under from Australia and New 
Zealand. We are pleased to add yours to our collection and 
wish you...GOOD DX-ing! 

DATE OF CONFIRMATION: February 17, 1978 

BY: C.) 
4 

TITLE: General Manager 

Thanks for the very complete report, It is most appreciated. 
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